ONOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission
will conduct Undocketed Informal Workshops to explain and discuss
the proposed overlay plan to relieve the impending exhaustion of
telephone numbers in the 813 area code. The workshops will be
held in St. Petersburg, Florida on Thursday, January 8, 1998 at
10:00 a.m., and Tampa, Florida on Thursday, January 8, 1998, at
6:00 p.m. The location of the St. Petersburg workshop will be at
the St. Petersburg Bayfront Hilton, 333 1st Street South, St.
Petersburg, Florida 33701. The location of the Tampa workshop will
be at the County Center, 601 E. Kennedy Boulevard, Second Floor,
County Commission Bcard Room, Tampa, Florida 33602.
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